
From: Jessica Newman 
To: David Gibson; Sonia Moreno 
CC: BHilber@lajoliadevelopment.com; Catherine Hagan (George); Chiara Cleme ... 
Date: 9/2/2011 12:20 PM 
Subject: Re: Letter to D. Gibson re Tentative Investigative Order R9-2011-0033 

Ms. Moreno, 

On behalf of the State Water Resources Control Board, San Diego Region, I am writing to inform you that 
your request to have the hearing on the above-referenced tentative Investigative Order postponed until 
the October Board meeting is denied. The matter will be heard at the September 14, 2011, Board 
meeting. I apologize for the delay in responding to your request. Please let me know if you have any 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

Jessica M. Newman, Staff Counsel 
Office of the Chief Counsel 
State Water Resources Control Board 
1001 I Street, 22nd Floor 
Sacramento, CA 95814-2828 
Phone: (916)341-5168 
Facsimile: (916)341-5199 
Email Address:jmnewman@waterboards.ca.gov 

This communication is privileged and confidential, and is intended only for the individual or entity named 
above. If you are not the intended recipient, please do not read, copy, use, or disclose this 
communication to others; also, please notify the sender by replying to this e-mail and then 
delete the email and any copies of it. 

»> "Moreno, Sonia" <SMoreno@foley.com> 8/29/2011 2:43 PM »> 
Please see attached. Thank you. 

Sonia Moreno 
Assistant to S. Wayne Rosenbaum, 
Arnie Piccola and Elizabeth Cason 
: FOLEY 
FOLEY & LARDNER LLP 
402 West Broadway, 21st Floor 
San Diego, CA 92101 
Phone: (619) 234-6655 
Fax: (619) 234-3510 
smoreno@foley.com 

The preceding email message may be confidential or protected by the attorney-client privilege. It is not 
intended for transmission to, or receipt by, any unauthorized persons. If you have received this message 
in error, please (i) do not read it, (ii) reply to the sender that you received the message in error, and (iii) 
erase or destroy the message. Legal advice contained in the preceding message is solely for the benefit 
of the Foley & Lardner LLP client{s) represented by the Firm in the particular matter that is the subject of 
this message, and may not be relied upon by any other party. 
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Internal Revenue Service regulations require that certain types of written advice include a disclaimer. To 
the extent the preceding message contains advice relating to a Federal tax issue, unless expressly stated 
otherwise the advice is not intended or written to be used, and it cannot be used by the recipient or any 
other taxpayer, for the purpose of avoiding Federal tax penalties, and was not written to support the 
promotion or marketing of any transaction or matter discussed herein. 
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